
 

 

 

 

 

November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 
This year’s Christmas Lunch will be held on Wednesday 13th December at 12:00pm. The cost of the meal 
will be £2.20; please ensure your child’s lunch account is credited with sufficient funds on this day. For 
students entitled to free school meals, their allowance will be used to cover the cost. 
 
Please note:  
 

 The Christmas lunch will be the only hot choice available on this day. 
 There will be no hot food available at break time. 
 There will be a reduced selection of sandwiches & baguettes for students who are entitled to free 

school meals and do not wish to have a Christmas meal.    
 We are, unfortunately, limited to 150 places and these will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis. 
 
The menu will be as follows: 
 
 

Main Course - choose from: 
 

     Roast Turkey, Chipolata and Sage & Onion Stuffing  
or 

Festive Roast Vegetable and Cranberry Slice 
 

Both served with Roast Potatoes and Seasonal Vegetables 

 
Dessert - choose from: 

 
Sticky Toffee Pudding with Custard 

or 
Winter Berry Eton Mess Cupcake 

 
Students will be seated in the dining hall, with festive cups, napkins and will get a festive gift bag. They 
will also be served their lunch by members of staff.  
 
If your child would like to have a Christmas Lunch, please log on to Parent Pay and complete the required 
questions to reserve their place. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms A Chalk 
Catering Manager 
 
 
 

 


